
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Correspondence was tabled from the following: 
 
  Mr and Mrs Beattie (Nyoli Street). 
  Eddie Clark, via Clayton Cosgrove and the Mayor’s office (traffic on Harewood Road). 
  Transit New Zealand (“Welcome to Belfast” replacement sign). 
 

The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 
appropriate staff for response. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


